
 

 

29 September 2022 

Proposal guideline for Australian Energy Market 
Operator’s allowable revenue funding submission 
Consultation 

The Economic Regulation Authority has published a proposal guideline to assist the Australian 
Energy Market Operator (AEMO) to prepare funding proposals. The Wholesale Electricity Market 
Rules and Gas Services Information Rules (the Rules) require the ERA to publish the guideline and 
consult on amendments. 

The ERA proposes amending the guidelines following its final determination of the allowable revenue 
and forecast capital expenditure for the sixth review period, from 1 July 2022 to 30 June 2025 (AR6). 
The proposed amended guideline would supersede the guideline published by the ERA on 29 
October 2021. The proposed amendments are intended to streamline the revenue evaluation 
process by clarifying the type of information and level of detail necessary for the ERA to apply the 
regulatory test established by the Rules. 

The ERA will consider the stakeholder feedback received through the consultation process to finalise 
the guideline. The guideline will take effect from the date it is published on the ERA’s website. 

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the proposal guideline. 

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Thursday, 13 October 2022. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Julian Fairhall 
Ph: 08 6557 7963 
info@erawa.com.au 

Media enquiries 

Danielle Asarpota 
Ph: 08 6557 7923 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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